
PUBLIC NOTICE
New INdepeNdeNce parkway

LocaL pLaNNINg ageNcy pubLIc HearINg

Orange County Transportation Planning
Division has conducted a Preliminary
Design Study (PDS) for the western
extension of New Independence Parkway,
from approximately 600' west of CR 545
(Avalon Road) to the Orange/Lake County
line for a distance of approximately 1 mile.

This new urban 4-lane divided east-west
roadway will link US 27 in Lake County with
SR 429 in Orange County near the Horizon
West Hamlin Groves Community. The road
will include lighting and a 10' multi-purpose
path on each side of the road.

Public Hearing Schedule
The Orange County Board of County
Commissioners Public Hearing will take
place on Tuesday, February 21, 2023
at the Orange County Administration
Center, located at 201 S. Rosalind
Ave., Orlando, FL beginning at 9 a.m.
or shortly thereafter. The meeting will
include a presentation of study findings
and recommendations. The public will
have opportunities to ask questions and
provide input to the Orange County Board
and project representatives. Please check
the County calendar for additional meeting
details at:
https://www.orangecountyfl.net/Home/
CountyCalendar.aspx

Should you have any questions or need
additional information, please contact:

Ian Phyars
Project Manager
Orange County Community, Environmental
and Development Services Department
Transportation Planning Division
Phone: 407-836-8075
Email: Ian.Phyars@ocfl.net

Steven M. Kreidt, P.E.
Consultant Project Manager
KCG Transportation Services, LLC
Phone: 407-898-7858
Email: SMKreidt@kcgcorp.com

PARA INFORMACIÓN EN ESPANOL:
Esther Fernández Cañizares
Engineer II. Engineering Design
Teléfono: 407-836-7982
Correo electrónico:
Esther.Fernandez@ocfl.net

Public participation is solicited without
regard to race, color, national origin, age,
sex, religion, income, disability or familial
status. Persons who require language
translation or interpretive services,
which are provided at no cost, should
contact Yvette Best, Orange County Title
VI/ Nondiscrimination Coordinator, at
407-836-5825 or Yvette.Best@ocfl.net at
least seven (7) days prior to the meeting.
Persons requiring special accommodations
under the Americans with Disabilities
Act of 1990 (ADA) may request assistance
from Nicola Norton, County ADA
Coordinator, at 407-836-6568 or Nicola.
Norton@ocfl.net at least seven (7) days
prior to the meeting.


